
HB 2491 -- DISABLED LICENSE PLATES AND PLACARDS

SPONSOR: Anderson

This bill extends the time period for renewal of certain placards
and license plates for disabled individuals, which requires the
showing of a physician statement of disability, from four to eight
years and also requires the return of license plates and placards
to the Department of Revenue within 30 days when the person in
possession of the placard or license plate is no longer eligible to
use them.


